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1. MAP testing will be completed April 23-27. 9
th

 and 10
th

 graders completed 

reading, math and science during that time.  Test scores will be provided when all 

make ups are completed. 

2. Attached are the updated Iowa Assessment data.  Overall we are very pleased 

with the scores.  The 11
th

 grade FAY scores will be submitted to the federal and 

state departments.  Trajectory is 89.7% proficient for math and reading this year.  

We met that goal in math and have not met it in reading.  However, with the 

filters used to measure growth, we will most likely met growth targets.  

3. Nearly all students are registered for classes for next year.  As soon as the budget 

and staffing are solidified, Michelle Kipp and I will be imputing schedules.  We 

hope to be done by June 1. 

4. Teachers have been looking at Iowa Assessment data in CLT groups.  They want 

more information on the alignment to the Core so they can help students fill any 

gaps that are seen in the testing. 

5. The proposed list for graduation is attached to this board report.  The students 

listed are on track for May graduation pending the successful completion of 

second semester. 

6. Spring activities are in full swing.  The track, golf and trapshooting teams have 

begun competition. 

7. Trooper Mark Domino was here today to present to 9
th

 graders about internet 

safety. This covers topics such as Facebook, Twitter, email and responsible use of 

the internet. 

8. Seniors on IEPs were transitioned April 4
th

.  The special education staff spent the 

day closing out IEPs and preparing senior students in special education for their 

next steps.  Donna Hejhal with AEA1 and Lewis Leitzel with Voc Rehab were 

instrumental in these meetings. 

9. All students have one again taken the Safe and Supportive School Survey.  This 

information will be used to guide the High School Redesign Project. 
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